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Alexis Gabe Reward Fund Increased to $100,000 
 

At the May 24, 2022, City Council meeting, the Oakley City Council increased the City’s 
reward fund contribution from $10,000 to $50,000. This addition comes just a week after an 
anonymous donor contributed $50,000 towards the reward fund. The reward fund now 
stands at $100,000.  
 
“We hope these additional reward funds will lead us to Ms. Gabe’s whereabouts. The Alexis 
Gabe case continues to consume the Oakley Police Department. Our team is working day 
and night to bring a resolution to her family”, said Police Chief Paul Beard.  
 
Reward funds will be distributed based on the information provided to investigators. Up to 
$100,000 will be awarded for direct information leading to Alexis Gabe’s whereabouts. 
Lesser amounts may be provided for other tips beneficial to the investigation.  
 
Those with information as to the whereabouts of Alexis Gabe are asked to call 925-625-7009 
or Alexistips@ci.oakley.ca.us. 
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